PRIME MINISTER

You will recall seeing Hartley Booth's
report on his visit to Washington - copy
attached - which mentions the video of
Kimi Gray. I think you were interested

in seeing this.

Would you like me to arrange this for Wednesday
morning, when there is some space in the

diary and you could see it with Hartley

Booth?

Or would you prefer me to send it down

to Chequers for Christmas? T
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21 December, 1987.




